
PIA Committee 

From: 	 Jill Laffin <awesomeblossommaui@yahoo.com > 
Sent: 	 Monday, September 05, 2016 12:57 AM 
To: 	 PIA Committee 
Subject: 	 Real Estate Transfer Tax 

I SUPPORT a Real Estate Transfer Tax!!!!!!! 
You know all the correct reason why!! I trust that you, the ELECTED voters ..(.for the 
highest and best for the PEOPLE of Hawaii), will vote ...in good conscience....a LONG 
AWAITED Real Estate Transfer Tax. 
Thank you for your Clear and Honest services, Jill Laffin Sent from my iPad 
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